

Fourth Grade All Stars Weekly Newsletter

Week of Sept. 4~7, 2018

Hello Parent/Guardian, We hope you didn't miss out on all the important information sent home on Friday, Aug.31, pertaining to your child's class/homework, conduct grades, and the Title 1 Parent and Family Engagement Policy. If you have any questions or concerns about any of the papers sent home, please contact your child's teacher(s) or our Title 1 Parent Liaison, Rashawn Brown.

Remember to please sign and return the Parent Signature Sheets sent home attached to your child's papers as well as the Parent Compact Form. We thank you for all that you do!

~4th Grade Teachers

Looking Ahead this Week...

Sept. 7" Progress Reports go home; Kona Ice

ELA

hope you all enjoyed the long weekend. Homework is due on Fridays. This includes the *Spelling/Vocabulary Pamphlet* and *Reading Log*. Parents you should have received your student's graded papers on Friday. Please sign and return the graded papers form. I am looking forward to another great week!

~Mrs. Allen ☺

MATH

Hello Parents!

This week in Math we are focusing on Subtracting Whole Numbers and Adding and Subtracting Money. A study guide will be sent home on Thursday to prepare for our next test on Monday, 9/10. Make sure your child completes and returns it on Friday so we can go over it together in class. Thank you for all that you do!

Mrs. Cooks

SCIENCE

In Science we are concluding our unit on Weather and the Phases of the Moon this week. We will be starting our new unit about the Stars, Planets, and the Moon on Wednesday. We will study different types of telescopes and their uses. Our class will discuss why some stars appear to be larger or brighter than others. Students should come prepared to study the solar system.

Ms. Brown

SOCIAL STUDIES

This week in Social Studies we will continue on with four Enduring Understandings: Individuals Groups, & Institutions, Location; Movement & Migration, and Production, Distribution, Consumption. Homework will be given again on this Thursday, Sept. 9. Please make sure your child completes the homework correctly and returns it on Friday. A TEST will be given on the Enduring Understandings on Monday, Sept. 10. Also, the week of Sept. 10, we will begin studying Unit 2: Forming a New Nation. A curriculum map/standards was sent home last Wednesday with your child explaining the expectations for this unit. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks for your help! "Mrs. Woods"